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The 2017-2018 SPE year is ending with a flurry of activity! The Dream It Do It -

What’s Cool About Manufacturing competition for Middle Schoolers voting closed 

last week and two of the companies process plastics. Go Plastics! 

ANTEC and The National Plastics Exposition (NPE) open Monday May 6th co-

located at the Orlando Convention Center. See you there! The last Smoky 

Mountain Section function of the 2017-2018 term is a joint Golf Outing with the 

Tennessee Valley Section in Fairfield Glades and then we’re out for summer. 

 

Smoky Mountain and Tennessee Valley SPE 

Golf Outing May 23rd, 2018 

 
Heatherhurst- Brae Course  Fairfield Glade, TN 

  

$75/player include golf and dinner afterward 

Limited to first 40 players 

1st Tee Time at 12:00 

 

RSVP by Friday May, 18th 

to Mark Raines mraines@techmerpm.com 
(Cancellations/no-shows after 18th may still require payment) 

 

Heatherhurst Brae Course named in the Top 5 Courses you can Play in Tennessee by Golf 

Week Magazine!  
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